
Very truly yours, 

Immediate dissemination to all concerned is directed. 

Please find enclosures for the details on the activity. 

Relative to this, all concerned schools and personnel are hereby requested to assist in the 
preparation of the said activity and it is understood that measures will be adopted to ensure that 
classes will not be hampered. 

Attached is a letter-request from EMILIANO M. FALCONITE Chairman, Scripture 
Distribution/Placement of the Gideons International, dated January 11, 2018 to continue the 
distribution of the Holy Scripture for grades 5 to 12 in our schools. 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

ADVISORY 

Public Schools District Supervisors 
Elementary and Secondary School Heads 
All concerned 

To 

February 1, 2018 

Republic of the Philippines 
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

Zamboanga Peninsula, Region IX 
Division of Zamboanga del Norte 

Dipolog City 7100 

Ot:PARTM NT OF EDUtATllJN 
lMSIDN OF ZAMBO. DEL NO~n r 

IJIPuLOG t:I r.Y ~non 



... 

ISAIAH 55: 11 "So shall My word be that goethforth out of My mouth, it shall not return unto Me void, but it shall 
accomplish to which I please and it shall prosper in the thing whereto I sent it. " 

airman, Scripture Distribution/Placement 
09109526254 

Noted: 

Thank you for your favorable approval and consideration. 

We will make the Holy Scriptures available to Schools within your jurisdiction from grades 5 to 12, 
and we will assure you that the Bible distribution will not hamper nor disturb the student's normal 
activities in the campuses. 

The Gideons International is a non-sectarian organization of Christian Business and Professional Men 
who are spending their own resources to give FREE HOLY SCRIPTURES to those who are interested 
to know more about the Lord Jesus Christ. 

The Gideons International in the Philippines, Camp 73, Dipolog City has chosen your institution as 
one of the recipient of a free copies of Bible. In this connection, we would like to ask for your 
permission for the distribution/placement of the Holy Scriptures within this School Year at Schools 
within the province of Zamboanga del Norte. 

Greetings of Peace! 

Dear Sir, 

PEDRO MELCHOR M. NATIVIDAD, CSEE 
OIC, Schools Division Superintendent 
Province of Zamboanga de! Norte 
Dipolog City 

January 11, 2018 

A CHRISTIAN BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL MEN'S ASSOCIATION 

. The Gide:ons 
tnternational 

CAMP 73 - DIPOLOG CITY 
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